
1

Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 7:40 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Vero Beach County resident

Good Morning: 
 
                           Please place the attached e-mail in docket correspondence consumers and their representatives in 
Docket Nos. 20170235/20170236. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
   Chairman Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Pat frye [mailto:jimandpatfrye@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2018 6:51 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Vero Beach County resident 
 
We have waited years for this sale to finally be completed. 
We pay mire for surcharges then usage. 
That’s robbery . 
 
We have voted and had referendums. 
 
Sell.  Sell Sell. Sell 
 
Patricia Frye 
5945. 24th. St 
Vero Beach. FL. 32966 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




